
 

 

 
 

19th October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year from September 2020 the vaccination programme has been extended to 

include children in Year 7 to be given the influenza vaccination.  This is in the form of 

a nasal spray, is painless and easy to have. 

Therefore, your daughter will be bringing home a letter and booklet this week 

regarding the flu vaccination programme.      I would be grateful if you can 

complete the consent form whether you would like your daughter to have this 

vaccination or whether you do not consent to her having the vaccination and return 

the form to their Form tutor as soon as possible. 

The flu vaccination is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, 9th December 2020 in 

school.    

We will contact you nearer the time to remind you of the date. 

If you have any questions regarding this vaccination please contact the 

Immunisation Team on 01273 696011 ext 8100  

Kind regards 

Student Services Team 

 


